From: Nelson, Chris
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 6:51 PM
To

Subject: Keystone XL Pipeline

Ms. Nardo:

Thank you for your message regarding the Keystone XL Pipeline. The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission voted on
this pipeline in January 2016. Here is a link to that docket:
[http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HvdrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspy. You may be referencing the more recent
activity in the state of Nebraska since the Nebraska Public Service Commission voted last week on a Keystone XL permit.
Here is a link to that commission’s website with information on the pipeline decision:|http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/.

South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501

605-773-3201

Chris.Nelson@State.SD.US



http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/



